Wickkiser International Companies, Inc

1416 Whitehorn Street

Ferndale,  WA  98248

May 18, 2004

Ms. C. Washburn

Washington Utilities & Transport

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn

Re: C933  

Schedule and price changes

We would like to change the pickup/drop-off point in Seattle to the more centrally located Seattle Sheraton (1400 6th Avenue) from the Seattle Amtrak Station.

We have added a seasonal service between Seatac, Seattle and the Washington State Ferries in Anacortes.  While we anticipate the majority of our Seattle passengers will travel between Skagit and Island Counties, we expect that there may also be customers that wish to travel between Marysville and Seattle and are filing the fare for this service.  We project the annual revenue impact will be approximately $3000. 

The seasonal run is scheduled to begin on June 1st .  . We are submitting an LSN requesting that these two changes be allowed for June 1st so that they coordinate with the new schedule.

Sincerely,

Richard Johnson

General Manger - Wickkiser International

